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STAY SAFE AT HOME — SHELTER IN PLACE ORDER C19-07e (updated June 1, 2020)

Good Afternoon,

On June 1, 2020, the City and County of San Francisco Department of Public Health issued an updated version of Order
No. C19-07e, which superseded and modified the prior shelter in place order with no specific expiration date.

See: https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/files/HealthOfficerOrder-C19-07e-Updated-ShelterinPlace-06012020.pdf

This order updates Appendix A to Order No. C19-07e to include new requirements in the Social Distancing Protocol.

Per San Francisco Department of Public Health Order No. C19-07e as updated June 1, 2020:

e All Essential Businesses must prepare, post, and implement an updated Social Distancing Protocol to address
new requirements listed in Appendix A of Order No. C19-07e by June 15, 2020. The updated Social Distancing
Protocol must be posted at or near the entrance of the relevant facility, distributed to all personnel and shall be
easily viewable by the public and personnel. Essential businesses must also educate all personnel on the
requirements of the Social Distancing Protocol and any other Health Officer directive that applies. You may find a
copy of the updated Appendix A here: https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/files/C19-07e-Appendix-A.pdf.

e A copy of the updated Social Distancing Protocol implemented by the Bay Area Headquarters Authority for the
Bay Area Metro Center (BAMC) is attached to this notice.

e Order No. C19-07e does not affect Order No C19-12b (requiring face coverings), which will continue indefinitely
until otherwise directed by the Health Officer. Essential Businesses and entities with workers engaged in
Essential Infrastructure Work, Minimum Basic Operations, or Essential Governmental Functions who continue to
operate at BAMC must require their employees and contractors to continue to wear a Face Covering in
accordance with Order No. C19-12b at the workplace when interacting with the public, when working in or
walking through common areas, and in any room or enclosed area when other people are present.

For additional questions or concerns, please contact Building Management at (628) 220-2080 or via e-mail at
375BealeSt@cushwake.com. We thank you for your attention to this matter.

Building Management
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